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TO:	 OISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINE ,S 
DISTRICT DESIGN ENGINEERS II ~ /7/l 

RO 1: David A. Sadler, P.E., Director, Office ofconstructio~~ 
COPTES:	 Brian Blanchard, Lora Hollingsworth, Chris Richter (FHWA), 

Chad Thompson (FEWA), Bob Burleson (FTBA) 

JECT:	 CORRECTION TO SP0060100LS - SPECIFICATIONS WO _ OOK 
2010 

As part of the July 2009 specifications Workbook, SP0090103LS was updated deleting section 9-11. 1 
and 9-11.2 with this information being placed in section 105 of the Supplemental Specifications for the 
July 2009 Specifications Workbook. As a result of this change, references to section 9-1 1. 1 and 9-1 1.2 
were inadvertently missed in SP0060 1OOLS. As a result, SP 00601 OOLS has been updated and will be 
included in the January 2010 Specifications Workbook. 

The changes to SP0060 1OOLS are shown below. 

6-1.3.3 ofthe Special Provision should read asfollows (change noted in red): 

6-1.3.3 urn u Project General Requirements: Material is accepted by material sampling and 
testing requirements for the following work activities: Earthwork and Related Operations, Base Courses, 
Hot Bituminous Mixtures, Portland Cement Concrete, and Reinforcing Steel as stated in 105-2. 
Fabricated metal acceptance will be in accordance with 105-] .2.3. All other material acceptance will be 
in accordance with 6-1, 

For all Lump Sum projects let from July 2009 through December 2009, this memorandum serves as a 
blanket approval to process a contract change to include this revision. A copy of this memorandum 
should be attached to the Supplemental Agreement. 

If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, contact Paul Steinman at 850-414-4140. 
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